
28 A 29 B 30 C 1 A

5 C 6 A 7 B 8 C

3rd Grade 
Music Prog

12 B 13 C 14 A 15 B

19 A 20 B 21 C

Early 
Release 
@ 11:45

22

Winter 
Break

2 B 

NA 
project 
due

9 A

16 C

23

Winter 
Break

26

Winter 
Break

27

Winter 
Break

28

Winter 
Break

29

Winter 
Break

30

Winter 
Break

November

         Teacher & EA Contact Info
Mrs. Anderson
joan.anderson@jeffco.k12.co.us

Ms. Hammer-Flagg
cari.hammer-flagg@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs.Davis
erica.davis@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs. Baldwin
carla.baldwin@jeffco.k12.co.us

Ms. Perlman
rebecca.perlman@jeffco.k12.co.us 

Mrs. Ruhl
julie.ruhl@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs. Pohlman
jessica.pohlman@jeffco.k12.co.us

Mrs. Mullane
shannon.mullane@jeffco.k12.co.us
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A Day: CKC/BW & Music 
B Day: Tech & PE
C Day: Spanish & Art 
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A Day: Spanish & Art 
B Day: CKC/BW & Music
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A Day: PE & Tech 
B Day: Art & Spanish  
C Day: Music & CKC /BWP
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Please have student wear athletic                     
shoes on P.E. days.

                       Weekly Schedule

Reading: Native American Legend 
Reader's Theater

Math: measurement - length, volume, 
weight, time, elapsed time, graphs

Social Studies: Native Americans

Spelling/Writing: Unit 12
mother, light, father, let,
Bonus Words: wigwam, explain

         **Please Read Notes on Back**
           
                Character Trait of the Month

                     RESPECT

A Day: Tech & PE 
B Day: Spanish & Art 
C Day: CKC/BW & Music  D
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is

Third Grade Website
www.jathirdgrade.weebly.com

3rd Grade
Newsletter

November 28th, 2016



Notes
Native American Project: The 
due date for the NA project has 
been moved to December 2nd.

Email: Ms. Hammer-Flagg's email was 
incorrect in our last newsletter. Her 
correct email is on the front of this 
newsletter.

Homework: Please continue to make 
sure students are completing homework 
at home and that an adult is going over it 
with them. Also, remind your student that 
they need to turn their homework in on 
time. We are still having problems with 
some students not completing homework 
at home, not completing it correctly and 
not getting it in on time. Thank you for 
supporting us in this way.

Email: Please note that our email 
addresses have changed. Our new 
addresses are on the front of this 
newsletter and are working now. Our old 
email addresses will continue to work for 
a couple of weeks. Please take a 
moment to update your contacts with this 
new information. 

Phone Extensions: Our phone 
extensions have also changed, new ones 
are listed below. Please remember that 
we prefer for parents to use email to 
contact us when possible. 

The school's number has remained the 
same, 303-438-1011.

Anderson - 6213
Davis - 6202
Perlman - 6268
Pohlman - 6260

Snacks: Please send only nutritious 
snacks with your student. Students need 
a good, nutritious boost during the day. 
Please, no candy. Thank you!

Math Reinforcement: There are two 
online math support programs that we 
are now utilizing in third grade. If your 
student enjoys trying to beat the clock 
when practicing their math facts, we 
recommend Oswego Math Magician. If 
your student prefers to practice without 
being timed, we recommend Fact 
Monster. You can find links to the sites on 
our web site (url is located on the front of 
this newsletter). Flashcards and math 
practice apps are ok, too.

Leaf Reading: There will be a reading 
log sent home every month. Logging 
home reading minutes is completely 
optional. If your child chooses to do this, 
they will receive extra credit in reading. 
Instructions are on the leaf sheet. Please 
email your child's EA if you have any 
questions. Logs are due on the first 
school day after the month ends.

 


